
We are TIME Gateshead, an emotional wellbeing and mental health service delivered by The 
Children’s Society, supporting children, young people, and young adults aged 0–25 across 
Gateshead. We provide open access drop-ins where anyone can walk in and receive 
immediate support for any challenges they may be facing. 

We are excited to announce the opening of our brand new drop-in hub at Bill Quay Farm, 
and we would love to invite you and your school community to our launch event: 

 

🗓 Date: Friday, 22nd August 2025 

🕙 Time: 11.00am – 3:00pm 

📍 Location: Bill Quay Farm, Hainingwood Terrace, Gateshead NE10 0UE 

 

This is a chance to meet the TIME@Gateshead team, learn about the support we offer, and 
explore the new hub and farm in a relaxed and welcoming environment. Everyone is 
welcome — staff, students, parents and carers. 

Please feel free to share this invite with colleagues or display it within your school. 

To find out more about TIME@Gateshead and our ongoing work, you can visit our website 
here: 

👉 Time Gateshead Mental Health Service 

If you have any questions or would like to let us know you're coming, feel free to reply to 
this email. 

We hope to see you there 

 
Kind Regards, 
 
Stanley Okeke 
 
Emotional Wellbeing & Mental Health Practitioner for TIME@Gateshead Emotional 
Wellbeing and Mental Health Service. 
 
Stanley.Okeke@childrenssociety.org.uk  
 

https://www.childrenssociety.org.uk/information/young-people/well-being/services/time-gateshead

